FACULTY SALARY AND BUDGET COMMITTEE 
Minutes of APRIL 17, 2009

PRESENT:
Ed Aboufadel, Princewill Anaylebechi, Teresa Bacon-Baguley, Aaron Baxter, Doug Busman, Lynell DeWind, Gregg Dimkoff, Milt Ford, Joe Godwin (ex officio), Fran Kelleher, Donijo Robbins (Chair), Patrick Thorpe, Xandra Xu

1. Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 12:04pm


2. Approval of Minutes
The Minutes of March 20, 2009 were approved. 

The Minutes of April 3, 2009 were approved.


3. Announcements
The Chair announced who the new FSBC representatives were for 2009-10 and identified who would be returning.  The members whose terms on FSBC have expired were thanked for their service.

Joe Godwin reported that no news has been received from the State of Michigan regarding the budget or state appropriations.   He thanked the committee for their hard work over the past year, and complimented the Chair on her leadership.  

Joe Godwin further reported that the Board of Trustees is scheduled to approve the GVSU Budget and Tuition rates at their July 20 meeting. 

4. The  Chair distributed material regarding the Budget Information FSBC checks when they review new program or degree proposals.   Discussion.

This item will be further addressed in the Fall, or upon completion of the work of the Task Force on Procedures for Establishing New Academic Units or Programs.   


5. The cycle of new program reviews at two-and four-year intervals and the three-year cycle for assessment of programs was discussed.   Several recommendations were made to streamline the process(es), including:   blending the two-and four-year reviews;  move the assessment of student outcomes to a year different than the budget review; creation of a database that is automatically generated.   

The Chair will work with Joe Godwin to develop a set of data based on requirements needed for two-and four-year program review and budget planning.  Philip Batty will be asked for his assistance as needed.  


6.  The Chair presented an overview of the FSBC Charge for 2008-09.  The scope of the charge(s) given for the 2009-10 Academic Year are expected to be more focused on particular topics.  

The Chair suggested a review of the salary increments and providing further distinction between satisfactory and unsatisfactory ranking. Discussion.


The meeting adjourned at 12:49pm. 
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